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Dane County Food Council – The 2016 Food Days Celebration was very successful with more than 100 
people attending the Replated event held on Oct. 23rd at the Madison College Truax campus. Theresa 
Feiner, Executive Director for the Madison Area Chefs Network presented at the October 26th DCFC 
meeting. The Council has developed a food waste resolution that has been introduced to the County 
Board and is working its way through the process.  The work groups continue to meet and are working 
on a variety of projects.  
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